
 
 

 
NOTICE OF TECHNICAL MEETING 

 
AAS Members are invited to the following event 

 
 

Future WA Noise Policies 
 

 
Thursday March 10, 2016 – 4:45pm for a 5:00pm start  

226 Adelaide Terrace, Perth 
 

 
Despite progress in environmental noise regulation and transport 
noise policies applicable in WA, there remain areas for improving 
the consistency and quality of assessment. 
  
In this meeting we invite open discussion of recent changes 
undertaken and future opportunities for improvement, say through 
standardising design approaches and assessment methods. 
 
The presentation is intended for professionals in the field of 
environmental, architectural and transportation noise assessment, 
however all members are welcome. 

 
 

The event will be held at the offices of Wood & Grieve Engineers, at the Ground floor 
of 226 Adelaide Terrace, Perth. 

 
Numbers are strictly limited. Please RSVP to Xavier Sanchez-Roemmele from 
Wood & Grieve Engineers at xavier.s.roemmele@wge.com.au should you wish to 

attend.   
 

Please submit any presentation material you would like tabled prior to close 
of business on March 8. 

 
 
 

Do you have a topic to present or discuss?  
Forward your suggestions to wa-secretary@acoustics.asn.au    
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